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[bookmark: _gjdgxs]
Thank you,
[bookmark: _9vkqbqcbd31z]
[bookmark: _2dd3hheg8vs1]I would like to join other delegations in welcoming the delegation of Myanmar for the session and would also like to welcome the many concrete steps taken by the Government of Myanmar since its last review.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We commend Myanmar for the numerous efforts and significant achievement sin promoting and protecting human rights,  most notably the enactment  of many important legislation such as the Child Rights Law, the Legal Aid Law, the Consumer Protection Law and adoption of many strategy documents such as the Strategy Document on Development of Persons with Disabilities (2016–2025), the Five-Year Strategic Plan (2019-2023) for the Justice Sector and the National Strategic Plan for Early Childhood Intervention (2017-2021). We recommend Myanmar  to continue these efforts in strengthening human rights in the country.

We wish the delegation of Myanmar and successful review.
